
VICKSBURG AVENUE CLOSED
Between 96th and 98th Streets

Saturday, July 1, 2023 | 12AM to 10AM

ACTIVITY
To facilitate the installation of an underground utility vault for the Landside Access 
Modernization Program (LAMP), Vicksburg Avenue between 96th and 98th Streets will be 
closed Saturday, July 1 from 12AM to 10AM. Flaggers and detour signage will be in place 
to assist with the maintenance of traffic.

While normal access will be maintained via flaggers, Taxis are advised to use 96th Street 
during this time for faster entry to / exit from the Taxi Staging Lot.

Please note: A portion of 98th Street remains closed 24/7 for work by the APM Project.

Issued 6.27.23

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org
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